
Wild Things are happening at
the museum this half term
Visitors to the National Museum of Scotland this week can
enjoy  a  variety  of  animal-themed  activities  inspired  by
the Wildlife Photographer of the Year exhibition, thanks to
players of People’s Postcode Lottery.

 Sadie and Stella Smith aged 6 & 9 explore the
Animal World Gallery at the National Museum of
Scotland, Chambers Street with the help of
Joanna Laird, Programmes Assistant, People’s
Postcode Lottery.
 

Wild Things February Half Term is a week of activities at the
National Museum of Scotland supported by funding from players
of  People’s  Postcode  Lottery,  including  Gallery  Safaris,
Selfie Safari Trails and Meet the Expert sessions which will
encourage  children  to  explore  the  galleries  and  make  new
discoveries.

Wild Things February Half Term runs until Friday 16 February
2018.
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